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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 4 1 0 

6 4 0 0 

7 2 0 0 

8 6 1 0 

9 5 0 0 

10 8 2 0 

11 8 2 0 

12 20 4 1 

Totals: 62 10 1 

 

 

There is not much to report since we returned from winter break. 

 

Our school is working on creating a Self-Care booklet for our student and staff.  The 

intent of the booklet is to provide ways to reduce stress and manage health.  A copy of 

the booklet will be shared with Sheridan School District when it is complete. 

 

Our school board approved the 2013-2014 School Improvement Plan for Sheridan 

AllPrep Academy.  Our goals remain consistent with the 2012-2013 school year: improve 

students' skills and knowledge in math and improve attendance.  In addition to our 

attendance goal, we are also working on increasing enrollment.  The SIP document can 

be found on our web page under Resources.  It includes our current plan and an 

evaluation summary of the previous year goals. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


